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Date: 09th October 2019 

To: Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (TRC) 
Bayader Wadi Al seer District, Deir ghbar Area, Extension of Alshaheed Mohamad Al Zoghoul Street 
Building no 13, Amman, Jordan 

Subject: Instructions for amending the requirements of granting Type Approvals for 
Telecommunications equipment and terminal devices 
Resolution No. (7-10/2019) dated (05/09/2019) 

In response to TRC’s Instructions for amending the requirements of granting Type Approvals for 
Telecommunications equipment and terminal devices, we Zebra Technologies Corporation, hereby 
submit our comments as follows: 

We understand that TRC have amended their regulations for PTT/PoC devices, whereby it is required 
to obtain special import permission from the relevant Authorities in Jordan. Zebra appreciates any 
concern TRC has with these product types, however obtaining import permission on case-by-case 
basis poses potential business risk to Zebra and other manufacturers of these product types.  

We would request that TRC issue regulations to address the PTT/PoC services, so that in future, 
manufacturers can obtain formal Type Approval certificates from TRC confirming compliance to 
the Jordan requirements. This would allow TRC to implement, if deemed necessary, a 
‘streamlined’ import process. 

Thank you for soliciting our comments on your proposed changes. 

Respectfully 

Marco Belli 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
Zebra Technologies Corporation 
marco.belli@zebra.com 
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